
   
100 Glenborough, Suite 725  
Houston, Texas 77067  

 
 

March 6, 2023 

 

Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 

Denver, Colorado 80203 

RE: Blackcomb 12-14 NOAV #403261574, Issued 12/15/2022 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

As you are aware, in December of 2022 Polaris Production OpCo, LLC (“Polaris”) assumed 

operatorship of several oil and gas properties in Lincoln County, Colorado formerly operated by D90 

Operating, LLC (“D90”).  Since that time, Polaris has diligently worked through a backlog of issues with 

the COGCC on these former D90 properties, including the NOAV #403261574, related to the Blackcomb 

12-14 well (the “Blackcomb NOAV”).  The purpose of this letter is to present the overall progress of 

Polaris in resolving these outstanding COGCC issues, and as a result of such progress, respectfully 

request a mitigated response from the COGCC related to the Blackcomb NOAV. 

 

The Blackcomb NOAV was issued on December 15, 2022, during the time of D90’s 

operatorship.  Going-forward, it is the intent of Polaris to stay proactively ahead of issues related to 

COGCC compliance, and to avoid any deferred compliance matters such as the Blackcomb NOAV.  To 

that end, since assuming operatorship Polaris has resolved the following outstanding matters before the 

COGCC, all of which resulted under D90’s operatorship: 

 

• Form 17 Bradenhead Test, submitted by Polaris 1/10/23, Doc. 403279972 

• Form 21 MIT, submitted by Polaris 1/25/23, Doc. 403294848 

 

We hope the COGCC will take this letter and the regulatory progress of Polaris under 

consideration when responding to the Blackcomb NOAV.  If you have any questions or need further 

information, please don’t hesitate to contact me.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Greg Wachel 

COO 

Polaris Production OPCO, LLC 


